RALLY FOR WOLVES

TELL NEW MEXICO'S GOVERNOR AND GAME COMMISSION TO END THEIR WAR ON WILDLIFE!

Tuesday, September 29th
Albuquerque, New Mexico
Embassy Suites
1000 Woodward Place NE

Join the Rally at 8:00 a.m.
Stand for wolves at the
Meeting at 9:00 a.m.

Governor Martinez's Game Commission is waging war on New Mexico's carnivores.



In 2011, New Mexico Game and Fish withdrew its support for the program to reintroduce endangered Mexican gray wolves. The commissioners voted on August 27th to expand bear hunting and to allow cruel trapping of cougars, which also endangers Mexican wolves and pets.

Now, the Commission and Department are refusing to allow any Mexican gray wolves to be released into New Mexico, even though there are only 110 in the wild and scientists have warned for years that new releases are desperately needed to improve the wild population's deteriorating genetic health. The Commission will decide about U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service's appeal of this decision at their meeting on September 29th.



Please stand for wildlife September 29th!

For more information, visit mexicanwolves.org or email info@mexicanwolves.org